
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SECOND PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 

Amended First Draft Project of Bylaw 596-14  

 

At a sitting of Council held on April 3, 2023, the municipal council of Town of Brome Lake adopted the 

First Draft Project of Bylaw 596-14 Modifying Bylaw 596 – Zoning. This draft bylaw concerns multiple 

proposed changes to Bylaw 596 and contains dispositions that are potentially subject to approval by 

referendum by Qualified Voters. 

A public consultation meeting was held on April 27, 2023. 

Following this consultation, parts of First Draft Project of Bylaw 596-14 have been amended. 

By order of Town Council, a second public consultation meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 30, 

2023, at 7:00 p.m., at Centre Lac-Brome, 270 Victoria Road, Lac-Brome. 

The Amended First Draft Project of bylaw 596-14 will be made public as soon as possible prior to the 

consultation meeting.  

Once the Amended First Draft Project of bylaw 596-14 is published, it will be available for consultation 

on the Town web site at www.lacbrome.ca, at the link “Public Notices”, at Town Hall during regular 

business hours, or by contacting the Town Clerk, Owen Falquero, at 450-243-6111, Ext. 236.  

Given at Brome Lake 
This May 18, 2023 
 
Owen Falquero, B.A.  LL.B.  J.D. 

Attorney Town Clerk 
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